
Exhibition opportunities during the Technical Meeting on the Development of Nuclear 

Instrumentation for In Situ Environmental Monitoring Programmes 

The International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) is organizing a Technical Meeting on the 

Development of Nuclear Instrumentation for In Situ Environmental Monitoring Programmes to be 

held at the IAEA’s Headquarters in Vienna (Austria) from 30 November – 4 December 2015  

Approximately 50 participants from IAEA Member States and international organizations are 

expected to attend the meeting. In order to highlight the latest developments in the fields related to 

environmental monitoring, site characterisation, mobile instrumentation and in-situ measurement 

methodologies, the IAEA is planning to establish an exhibition space for vendors in these fields 

during the meeting. The meeting and the exhibition will take place at the Vienna International Centre. 

The IAEA does not charge an exhibitor fee. While every effort to include interested vendors will be 

made, in view of physical space limitations, companies will be served on a basis of relevance and 

prioritised as ‘first come first served’ basis. To allow for timely preparation, all requests for 

participation should be made before 25 September 2015. 

Please note that should exhibitors wish to be registered as meeting participants, they must follow the 

normal participation procedures as described under the conference announcement. 

Further details on logistical arrangements (space, dates) for the exhibition will be sent to exhibitors 

after their requests for participation have been received. 

Interested parties should contact the Scientific Secretariat by email (tm49618@iaea.org) as soon as 

possible. 


